
From: Kester, Tony
To: Watson, Dale <dwatson@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 9/19/2013 12:00:50 PM
Subject: FW: CFPB teleconference on new Interagency Guidance, Tues. Sept. 24, 2:30 pm

From: Michele.Scarbrough@cfpb.gov [mailto:Michele.Scarbrough@cfpb.gov]
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2013 11:39 AM
To: Michele.Scarbrough@cfpb.gov
Subject: CFPB teleconference on new Interagency Guidance, Tues. Sept. 24, 2:30 pm

Hello all,

Please join the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau on Tuesday, September 24 from 2:30 -  3:00 pm, for a briefing 
call on Interagency Guidance that is being issued by the CFPB and other financial regulators relating to elder financial 
exploitation and fraud. Please use the following dial-in information: 1-800-988-9458, conference code CFPB. If you 
have questions, please contact Michele Scarbrough in the Office of Intergovernmental Affairs at Michele. 
Scarbrough@cfpb.gov.

Michele Scarbrough
Consumer Financial Protection Bureau 
Office of Intergovernmental Affairs 
Tel: 202 435 9412
Mob: 202 760 1196
consumerfinance.gov
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